
 

 

 
 
   

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    ADVISORY NO: 22-074
   
Aug 02, 2022 
 
GPA ANNOUNCES SCHEDULED POWER OUTAGE: Dededo, Rt. 28 
 
The Guam Power Authority advises that a power outage is scheduled as follows:  
 

Friday, August 05, 2022 
From 8:30am to 2:30pm (6 hours) 

  
Customers affected are as follows:  
 
VILLAGE: Dededo, Rt. 28 

 
AREA: Chalan Irensia, Kayen Josen Juana, Bonito St., Atbot Bet Fuegu St., parts of Chalan 

Koda, Ayuda St., Chalan Nijok Loop, parts of Chalan Ibang, parts of Chalan Piga, 
Magsaysay St., Chalan Hilitai, Chalan Hachon, Sagan Linahyan, Astumbo Elementary 
School, Astumbo Middle School and customers in the area. 

 
REASON:  Crews will be performing maintenance work. 
 
Customers using backup generators, please ensure your main breaker is in the open position to 
ensure the safety of the GPA line crews.  
 
GPA regrets the inconvenience; however, the outage is necessary as a safety precaution while crews 
are working on the lines.  
 
GPA appreciates your patience and cooperation. 

 
# # # 

 
This information is also posted on GPA’s Facebook and Instagram pages. 
 
For emergencies, please contact GPA Power System Control Center at (671) 475-1472/3/4. 


